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Loudoun County Opens Eastern Loudoun Family Services Center 

To better serve residents of eastern Loudoun 

County, the county’s Department of Family Services has 

opened a new Eastern Loudoun Family Services Center in 

Sterling. 

 

The center, located at 21641 Ridgetop Circle, is 

open Monday through Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

The center is served by Loudoun County Transit’s Local 

Bus Route 70 (near the Ridgetop Circle/ Woodshire Drive 

stop) and on-site parking is available. 

 

The center will help individuals access public 

benefits, including food and fuel assistance and Medicaid, 

as well as provide services for children, youth, families and older adults. In addition, staff members 

will help connect the public with other health and human services programs throughout the county. 

 

The Family Services center joins other Loudoun County offices at the Ridgetop Circle 

location, including the Department of Mental Health, Substance Abuse and Developmental 

Services, the Treasurer’s Office, and the Office of the Commissioner of the Revenue. 

 

The Department of Family Services continues to serve customers at its central Loudoun 

location at the Shenandoah Building, 102 Heritage Way, NE in Leesburg.  

 

For more information, contact the Eastern Loudoun Family Services Center at 703-777-0555 

or visit www.loudoun.gov/humanservices. 
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